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INTERVIEW
In January, our Year 11 students 
had mock interviews with local 
businesses, a valuable opportunity 
for them to experience an interview 
and to develop their communication 
skills that will help them all as 
they enter the next stage of their 
education! We are extremely 
grateful to all local businesses - 
Peterborough City Council, Anglian Water, 
NHS, DWP, BGL Kier Construction, the 

Army, HMPO, Banc 
Services, Baker Perkins, 
and Barclays - that 
have supported the 
school with this event 
in providing these 
opportunities for our 
students.

DAYS@UNI...
In January, some of our Year 9 students 
visited Anglia Ruskin University in 
Peterborough - an opportunity to tour 
the new 
campus 
and also 
participate 

in workshops 
on business, 
marketing 
and Primary 
education!
Then in 
February, some students 
from Year 8 attended the 
University’s ‘Eyes on the 
Prize’ event! The event 
supports students 
who are choosing 
their GCSE options. 
The students were 
able to meet a 
range of employers, 
universities and 
apprenticeship 
providers!

MARKER



UPCOMING OPEN DAYS:

14th March:
To book a visit go to peterborough.ac.uk
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A TASTE OF 
COLLEGE:
In January, students from Year 11 attended 
a ‘taster day’ at Stamford College, where 
they got the chance to discover a little bit 
about college life!

A VISIT TO:

A group of students from Year 11 & 
Year 13 had the opportunity in February 
to tour the British engineering company 
Baker Perkins Ltd, and discover a bit 
more about exactly what they do and the 
diversity of roles 
in the business, 
as well as details 
of their current 
apprenticeship 
opportunities!
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GUESSGUESS
PROFESSIONAL?PROFESSIONAL?

thethe  
In February,  we 
welcomed visitors from 
Anglian Water, Morgan 
Sindall, Aldrich Group 
and NEACO into school 
for the Year 8 ‘Guess 
The Professional’ event.  

Students worked 
in small groups to 
interrogate our 
guests and try and 
work out their job 

role and 
who they 
worked for!

To book a visit go to stamford.ac.uk

2nd March:

14th March: Year 8 Pathways 
                    Information evening


